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I am writing to comment on the plans to establish guidelines for the 
disposal of solid materials from sites that work with radioactive 
substances. I would like the guidelines to be very strict and only permit A., 
disposal of any substance that is radioactive in any level in a radioactive 
waste storage facility. I do not want a level of radioactivity to be 
determined safe enough to permit release of the substance to a place where 
it cannot be tracked.  

Thank you for your attention in this matter.  
Lauren Mills 
5508 Welkin Ct.  
Durham, NC 
27713

CD ý ý "-, /Z -3ý"c:> (z


